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Inspector’s Question 4 to the Council 

 

Transport Implications of Development 

 

Firstly reference is made in paragraph 15 of the Statement from WYG (REP02-09 
on behalf of the Castle Rising Estate) to reported comments made by the 
Highways Agency regarding the provision of a dual-carriageway.  

Could the Council confirm whether or not any concerns regarding the transport 
implications of the proposed development in the Borough have been expressed 
by the Highways Agency (now Highways England) and if so could they be made 
available. 

Secondly Norfolk County Council, as Highway Authority (HA), has made 
comments regarding the suitability of proposed allocations at Dersingham, East 
Rudham, Southery, Ten Mile Bank, Terrington St Clement and Walpole St Peter.  
The HA has not requested to attend the hearing sessions.  As a starting point, 
therefore, I would welcome the Council’s response to these matters raised by 
the HA and suggest that there may be some benefit in further dialogue between 
the two parties.     

 

A response before the start of the hearing sessions would be helpful. 

 

David Hogger  

Inspector 

26th June 2015 


